
Work performed this week (7-17-23 to 7-21-23): 

Malley Construction has finished compacting the pulverized section of roads and completed rough grading with 

topsoil for most lawn areas.  Isabella has poured driveway approaches for approximately half of the concrete 

driveways. 

Work to be performed next week (7-24-23 to 7-28-2023) 

The remaining concrete driveways are expected to be all poured by the end of next week weather 

permitting.  Other than touch-up grading and soil erosion, Malley will be off-site until Central paving is 

expected to arrive August 7. 

Residents who may be impacted with next week’s work: 

Anyone with a concrete driveway. 

Issues: 

Richard Green has asked Malley not to provide topsoil cover over his exposed lawn area and also to not pull 

stakes that were used to stake the watermain.  There is approximately two weeks of time to apply topsoil and 

rough grade his lawn area before paving to limit making a mess of new pavement. 

 

 


